From: Andrew Velasquez 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 4:47 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Stockholm Sweden Trip

Hi Steve,

I’m back from Sweden.  If you recall, I was invited to speak at the Passenger Terminal Expo and Conference on the topic of Emergency Management issues at U.S. airports. I represented the City of  Chicago, Department of Aviation in my official capacity as Managing Deputy Commissioner of Safety and Security.  In addition to presenting on O’Hare Airport’s humanitarian relief efforts in response to the devastation caused by hurricanes Irma and Maria, I also served as a panelist to discuss how people, processes and technology can be adapted to address the range of threats that confront airports.

The conference took place in Stockholm, Sweden from March 20th through March 22nd.  I also participated in a tour of the Stockholm Arlanda Airport’s security operations center, which took place on March 23rd.  

The City paid for the airfare, and will reimburse me for other expenses including hotel, ground transportation and meals at allowable rates consistent with the City’s travel policy. The conference registration fee of approximately $2,500 (depending on conversion rate) was waived for speakers. This waiver met all the conditions in the Ethics Ordinance for business travel paid by third parties, and was preapproved by the Chicago Board of Ethics.

Sincerely,

Andrew

Andrew Velasquez III

Managing Deputy Commissioner

Safety and Security

Chicago Department of Aviation

